
To Parents of MHS Band and Color Guard Students: 

 

Marching Season – Parent Meeting 

Wednesday, June 26 @ 7:00 PM – In the MHS Auditorium 

This is a MANDATORY meeting for all HS and MS Parents of 

students who will participate in Marching Band and Color 

Guard this fall. 

 

We have many talented students moving through our program along with several new students and 

incoming freshman who are excited about getting involved in with our award winning band program. As 

the Director and Band Backers Board, we feel that it is critical to communicate with you, the parents, 

about expectations for the marching season and marching fees, our new parent volunteer point system, 

and our currently planned fundraisers. 

We realize that most parents have very busy schedules, but we will be hosting a meeting that cannot be 
overlooked. If you have a student who is participating in marching band or color guard this school year, 
we need for you to attend this meeting.  

The meeting will only take about 45 minutes. We also have a HUGE fundraiser coming up that we want 
to share with all of you during the meeting.  

As a part of our upcoming fundraiser, the company that we are working with is donating $5 to the 
Band Backers for every parent in attendance!  With over 100 students in band and color guard that’s an 
easy $500 for the band!  

The meeting will be held at Munster High School in the Auditorium at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, June 26, 
2019.   

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

Respectfully, 

Bret Winternheimer, Director 

And the MHS Band Backer Board 


